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To Whom It Concerns, 

I am writing with regards to the pending approval of the C&H Hog Farm.  
In the interest of the local ecosystem, groundwater supply, tourism economy, and the natural beauty of
the Buffalo river region, I ask that the establishment of the hog farm be denied. While I am not a
resident of the state of Arkansas, I have visited the Buffalo river and have been struck by it. The river
is truly a wonder of the state, it deserves to be protected and preserved for future generations of
Arkansas residents and visitors alike. 

Thank you for your time & consideration of this comment, 
Victoria Marriott
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